
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 25th March 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Ref: Multi-Academy Trust Update 
 
As outlined in our previous letter, the period of listening regarding Broadoak’s plans 
to join the Cabot Learning Federation has now come to a close and we are writing 
with responses and next steps. 
 
Thank you very much to those who offered feedback, whether verbally or in writing, 
and to those who attended our information evening. It has been appreciated. We are 
heartened by the positive responses received and pleased to share with you that no 
serious issues have been raised.  The governing body has found it useful to hear 
your thoughts on the proposal. 
 
We are continuing with due diligence (the exercise that will inform the basis of a 
transfer arrangement) between Broadoak and the Cabot Learning Federation over 
the coming weeks. We will be back in touch with you once there is further 
substantive news. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Mrs S Marshall       Ms K McGillycuddy  
Chair of Governors      Headteacher  

     

 


